What's it like to be a
Tennis Official?

COME FIND OUT THIS JULY IN SEATTLE

BECOMING A TENNIS OFFICIAL IS A
GREAT WAY TO STAY INVOLVED,
EARN MONEY, AND SUPPORT THE
TENNIS COMMUNITY

Find out more and meet current USTA
officials at a special informational session at
the University of Washington Shellhouse on

Saturday, July 8 at 1pm

Participant will be provided refreshments, door prizes and a
chance to win Husky football tickets

westwashassignor@yahoo.com
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